
 

 

 
 

Dear Preferred Member: 

As we near the start of the 2015 hurricane season we’ve put together some of the 
essential information you may need in the unfortunate event a storm occurs in your area. 
It’s our hope that you and your community will be spared any damage during this storm 
season but as always wanted to provide you with pertinent claims information should the 
need arise.  
   
Enclosed please find the following information: 
 
• The Preferred Response Flyer 
• Claims reporting  process 
• Blank Acord loss notices 
• List of Preferred vendors 
• Current copies of your property and inland marine schedules (as applicable) 

In previous year’s mailings, we provided waterproof envelopes and hope you will file this 
information in the envelope for safe keeping. We wish everyone a safe and uneventful 
storm season.  If you have any questions or require additional information please feel free 
to contact our office. 

 
Thank you, 
 

Ken Picton     Margaret Gross 
Ken Picton              Margaret Gross, CPCU 
Vice- President     Director of Underwriting 
PGCS Claim Services    Public Risk Underwriters of Florida Inc. 
 
 


